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President’s Corner








Well, we’ve just about wrapped up another season — less than two weeks to show time.  Keep selling those tickets; we want to have lots of folks in the audience.  (And, of course, we need to work on reducing that deficit in our bottom line.)


We’ve had a lot going on and June has been especially busy so far.  Thanks to all of you who have participated in the performances and fund raising activities.  Thanks to the music captains and dance captains who have helped us learn our music and moves.  Thanks to Kit and Nancy and Diane for helping arrange for places to hold Saturday rehearsals and thanks for seeing that we had a little nourishment early on those days.  Thanks to Nancy for doing Entertainment Books; Katherine for flowers AND candy; Bari for handling the sale of raffle tickets and to Barbara and Tina for selling show tickets.  So many people have contributed in so many ways. 


Thank you!!!


Let me just offer a few words of advice as we get into show week.  We will be rehearsing every night that week.  We need to really take care or ourselves.  Make sure we get as much rest as possible, eat healthfully, and drink  lots of water.  We don’t want anyone getting sick and it will also help to keep the stress level down.  Please pay attention once we get on stage so we can learn very quickly how to handle entrances, exits, costume changes, etc.  Please be responsible for knowing where you need to be and when.


I want everyone to have a positive experience with this show and we can do it if we are just considerate of each other.   Let’s “Sing, Sing, Swing”!!!!





— Sandy








JUNE NOTES





TICKETS!!!�tc "TICKETS!!!"�


All ticket sale money and unsold tickets should be returned to Barbara Keefer by Sunday, June 24.  �


Tickets ordered by phone or mail after June 24 will be held at Will Call and must be paid for at the door.





Singers wanting to by tickets during Show Week should see Brad Yost during rehearsals.  








DETAILS �tc "DETAILS "�


Most of the information you need regarding report times, costumes, etc., has already been distributed or you will find in this newsletter.  





ANOTHER GOOD SOURCE OF INFORMATION IS OUR WEBPAGE.  If you have show-related questions, check there first.  





www.alexandria-singers.org and click on “Just for Us.”  





Any last minute information will be sent out by Sandy via e-mail, so please check your e-mailbox regularly during Show Week. 





BREAK A LEG, EVERYONE!!

















